
Todayõs Readings are on : 1011 
Ordinary of the Mass begins on Page 166 
Scripture for the week of December 31, 2017 

Sunday, January 7th 
Is 60:1-6/ Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/ Mt 2:1 -12 

Monday, January 8th  
Is 55: 1-11/ Mk 1:7 -11 
Tuesday, January 9th 

1 Sm 1:9-20/ Mk 1:21 -28 
Wednesday, January 10th 

1 Sm 3:1-10, 19-20/ Mk 1:29 -39 
Thursday, January 11th  
1 Sm 4:1-11/ Mk 1:40 -45  

Friday, January 12th  
1 Sm 8:4-7, 10-22a/ Mk 2:1 -12 

Saturday, January 13th 
1 Sm 9:1-4, 17-19; 10:1/ Mk 2:13-17 

Sunday, January 14th 
1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19/ 1 Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20/ Jn 1:35-42  

 

Mass Intentions for the Week:  
 

January 6th at 4:30 PM: Rajes Emmanuel 
 

January 11th at 9 AM : Brittany Poesy 
 

Mass Schedule:  
Weekends:  

Saturday at 4:30 PM   
Sunday at 7:30, 8:45  & 11 AM 

Week Days:  
Wednesday, Thursday,  

Friday at 9:00 AM  
 

Music  
Mass Parts: #430, 44, 198,200,202,204 

Gathering  
#463 ~ We Three Kings of Orient Are 

Responsorial Psalm ~ 72 
òEvõry nation on the earth will adore you, Lordó 

Presentation of Gifts  
#461 ~ What Star Is This 

Communion  
#460 ~ The First Nowell 

Sending Forth  
#465 ~ As With Gladness Men of Old Parish Office Hours:  

Monday ðFriday  
9 AM to Noon & 1 PM to 4 PM  

To Contact Us: 
Parish: 781-784-2265 

Website: www.olossharon.org   
Parish Email:  

parish@olossharon.org 

Our Lady of  
Sorrows Parish  

January 7, 2018 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 
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PASTORõS DESK 

 

2018 
 

All of us make resolutions for the New Year. It is important not to òbite off more than 
you can chew.ó Choosing wisely and realistically can help us focus on something that 
will add to our lives.  
I have a suggestion for all of us. Let us all try to deepen our personal relationship with 
Christ during this year.  Take time periodically to place yourself in the presence of the 
Lord. Sometimes, in prayer, we talk too much and donõt listen. Make this a listening     
session. Sit quietly in His presence for a few minutes. Have a mantra ready when         
distraction comes, something like òCome Lord Jesus;ó it will help bring you back to      
silence. 
I know it is difficult to find those few minutes; children need attention and care, the TV is 
blaring, the phone rang or I just got a text. You need to set just a few minutes aside. I find 
that a good opportunity presents itself when Iõm alone in the car. Sit in His presence in    
silence. That is prayer. Does He answer? Yes; this is not the kind of prayer in which you 
are asking for something. His answer is peace and  calm for your soul that is not        
available elsewhere. In fact, with some practice, it will come more easily and form the    
basis of a relationship with Christ that is less formal and more personal. Try it and let me 
know if Iõm right  
Along with the staff and our weekend priests, I wish Godõs blessings on all of you  
and those dear to you for 2018 and beyond.  
SACRAMENTAL AND LITURGICAL FOCUS  
In my second semester here, I will continue to pay attention to the many needs that arise 
in the care of buildings and property.  
I would like to focus in the coming months on our Liturgical and Sacramental life. We 
need to recruit and train volunteers for the various ministries like altar servers, lectors, 
Eucharistic ministers, collectors, greeters etc. We are so fortunate to have committed    
volunteers in roles that are essential to our worship. The sacred linens, vestments and 
other Liturgical accoutrements need to be inventoried; gaps need to be filled. The          
liturgical space may need some adjustments that I wouldnõt necessarily characterize as 
major. Weõll keep you updated as we get further on that. 
Our preparation for reception of the sacrament of Baptism is inadequate and needs to be 
addressed. Persistent use of the archaic òLast Ritesó prevents people who need it from 
receiving the òAnointing of the Sick.ó New practices in weddings being driven by the   
reception and in funerals like cremation and funeral home services need to be addressed 
and thought through as well.  
Much to do. Fortunately, I can rely on the Liturgy Commission, other parish committees 
and many volunteers for help. We are blessed having such resources at OLOS. More on 
all of this in the coming weeks and months.                                                       
 
~Fr. Frank 
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Weekly Collection  
December 31,2017 

The average cost to run the parish 
is $9,800 per week. Our expectation is that 70% 
or $7,100 will come from the weekly offertory.    
Parishioners contributed $7,315 for the week 
ending December 31st.   

Prayers for the Deceased 
Paul Baro, Lawrence Russell, Rita Dentino, 
Elucile Biton, Pete McFarland, John Teevens 

Prayers for the Sick  
Paul Canuel, Vincent & Jo Chiodo, Anita        
DelGallo, Francis & Gert DiLoreto, Anthony 
Venti, Judy Grenier, Judy Manuel, Karen       
Trudeau, Christine Pelletier, Helen Drake, Grace 
McFarland, Donna Prado, Julie Robbins, Bruce 
Baczwski, Louise Methot, Mary Fitzgerald, Ruth 
and Ralph Fretts, Claire Gervais, William       
Trainor, Sr, William Trainor, Jr, Michael            
Ivancich, David Chambers, Raquel & Ricardo 
Balarezo, Florence Dudziak  

Grand Annual Campaign  
This campaign helps us balance our budget and meet some of the needs that            
inevitably arise with buildings in  general and older buildings in particular.  
 

Our Lady of Sorrows Parish is indeed an important presence in the community and 
we give witness to our faith in so many ways. Please do your part to continue that 
tradition by pledging a generous amount to the Grand Annual Campaign.  
 

Thank you for your generous giving.  

Christmas Eveõs Childrenõs 
Pageant.  

Thank you to all to helped 
to make this blessed     

season very special at 
OLOS.  
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Adult Faith Formation Commission  
Program 

Ȱ4ÈÅ /ÐÉÏÉÄ #ÒÉÓÉÓ ÉÎ !ÍÅÒÉÃÁȟ  
-ÁÓÓÁÃÈÕÓÅÔÔÓ ÁÎÄ 3ÈÁÒÏÎȱ 

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΤΣȟ ΤΡΣΪ ÉÎ /ȭ#ÏÎÎÅÌÌ (ÁÌÌ 
9:45-10:45 AM 

Presenters: Officer Laura Canavan,  
 Sharon Police Department 

Dr. Sal Molica,   
Preventative Medicine Physician at Codman 

Health Center in Dorchester, MA and             
long-time parishioner at OLOS. 

Middle School and High School Summer 2018 Mission Trips 
 

Middle School: Just5Days trip to Springfield, MA July 16-20, 2018; this is a special 5-day    
opportunity for middle school students (and adult chaperones) to serve others and learn 
about their faith and what it means to follow Jesus. 
 

High School: Young Neighbors in Action trip to Washington, D.C. July 15-21, 2018.  This is a 
week-long, service learning experience for high school teens and adults. We will serve for 
four days and advocate on behalf of those we have served on Capitol Hill on the last day 
of the trip. 
 

Our first trip meeting (for both trips) will take place on Sunday, January 7th at 5:30 PM in 
the Bullock Center.  To learn more or to register, contact Teresa Coda 
(tcoda@olossharon.org or 781-784-2265). 

Cradles to Crayons Service Opportunity 
What: Cradles to Crayons is an organization that provides the basic essentials needed to 
be safe, warm, ready to learn, and valued..  When we visit Cradles to Crayons, we sort, 
clean and package new and used items so that they will be ready to be given away to low-
income and homeless children. 
Who: This service opportunity is open to children as well as teens and adults.  All students 
who are not yet in middle school need to be accompanied by a parent or guardian.     
Where: The Cradles to Crayons Giving Factory: 155 N Beacon St, Brighton, MA 
02135.  Please note that volunteers will meet at Cradles to Crayons.   
When: Saturday, January 20th, 2018, 10:00 a.m. to noon. 
 

4Ï ÓÉÇÎ ÕÐȟ ÓÅÅ ÔÈÅ Ȱ#ÒÁÄÌÅÓ ÔÏ #ÒÁÙÏÎÓȱ ÎÏÔÉÃÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÐÁÇÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ×ÅÂÓÉÔÅ 

(www.olossharon.org/service-opportunities).  Contact Teresa Coda with questions or     

concerns. 

FAITH FORMATION PRESENTATION   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parishioners gathered for Faith Formation on   
Sunday, Dec. 18th during coffee hour. Fr. Daly 
presented on òReligion in America; A Changing                
Landscapingó  

mailto:tcoda@olossharon.org
tel:(781)%20784-2265
https://maps.google.com/?q=155+N+Beacon+St,+Brighton,+MA+02135&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=155+N+Beacon+St,+Brighton,+MA+02135&entry=gmail&source=g
http://www.olossharon.org/service-opportunities
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Welcome to Our Lady of Sorrows Parish. We encourage all our parishioners who worship with us to 
register. Our registry is a vital source of connection we use to communicate and build community. 
Please call the Parish office at 781-784-2265, or return this form to the Parish Office via the collection 
basket, mail, or in person. Thank you. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Street Address: __________________________________Town: __________________Zip: __________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:________________________________ Date of Birth :   _________________________________ 

Telephone # ___________________________ Names /ages of children__________________________ 

From Senior Deacon Mike 
 

On this Feast of Epiphany, a great tradition is observed in recognition of the Gospel 
from St. Matthew. 
 The Magi sought the place where Jesus was born in order to pay him homage. 
They followed a star and found Mary, Joseph, and the child in a house. 
 In many places, the tradition has a parish priest traveling from house to house and 
blessing their doors with the inscription ɀ CMB 2018. 
 !ÌÔÈÏÕÇÈ ÔÈÅ 'ÏÓÐÅÌ ÄÏÅÓ ÎÏÔ ȬÎÁÍÅȭ ÔÈÅ -ÁÇÉȟ Á ÔÒÁÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÓÕÇÇÅÓÔÓ ÔÈÅ ÎÁÍÅÓ ÏÆ 
Caspar, Melchior, and Balthazar. 

Witness to Life RALLY 
The first-ever Witness to Life Rally will be held Thursday, Jan 18th from 7 to 9 PM at St Stephen parish in 
&ÒÁÍÉÎÇÈÁÍȟ -!Ȣ *ÏÉÎ "ÉÓÈÏÐ -ÁÒË /ȭ#ÏÎÎÅÌÌ ÁÎÄ Ô×Ï ÐÒÏ-life speakers as we witness to life right here in 
the Archdiocese of Boston. There will be praise and worship music by the Catholic band, Delmore, as well 
as prayer and adoration.  For more information visit BostonCatholic.org/WitnessToLife . 

Peace on Earth: Creches of the World  
The Knights of Columbus Museum, at 1 State Street in New Haven CT, has a new Christmas exhibit, 
Peace on Earth: Creches of the World. The show includes more than 70 Nativity scenes from artists 
across the glode, including a large set from Mexico, hand-ÃÒÁÖÅÄ ÉÎ ÃÅÄÁÒȟ ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÁÓ ÔÈÅ ÍÕÓÅÕÍȭÓ 
popular 120 square-foot Baroque Neapolitan (Italian) diorama. Open daily 10 AM to 5 PM.  Free        
admission and parking. For more information call 203-865-0400 or visit kofcmuseum.org.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parishioners gathered at a reception following 
Advent Evening Prayer on Dec. 21, when they 
observed the 50th Anniversary of Fr. Dalyõs     
ordination on Dec. 21, 1967 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rosalie Kiernan, long time parishioner received 
The Cheverus Medal from Cardinal OõMalley. 
The medal is awarded to parishioners             
committed over many years to their parish.   
Congratulations Rosalie 


